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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM 20-13
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Mary Carpenter, Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE: 
May 29, 2020

SUBJECT:
Provisional Foster/Adoptive Parent Approval Letter
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide guidance and clarification on completing provisional approval letters during the declared state of emergency.

For all homes approved during the national state of emergency and having one or more of the requirements temporarily suspended, the Foster-Adoptive Parent Provisional Approval Letter should be completed.  This includes, but is not limited to, approvals without fingerprint background checks, approvals without in-person home visits, and approvals that are missing documents due to COVID-19 restrictions. 
Once restrictions are lifted and all requirements are met, a new approval letter must be completed with the date all requirements were met.  Both the provisional approval letter and the updated approval letter should be mailed to the foster parents, included in the case file, and sent to the billing specialist. 
If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please contact:

Kelli Root, Out of Home Care Branch Manager

Kelli.Root@ky.gov
(502) 564-2147, ext. 3551
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